

Republic of the Philippines DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

Negros Island Region

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF NEGROS ORIENTAL Office of the School Governance and Operations Division

Capital Area, Dumaguete City

www.depednegor.net

negros.oriental@deped.gov.ph SGOD Office (035) 225 - 6180

October 24, 2017

DIVISION MEMORANDUM No. 604 s. 2017

CONDUCT OF THE TEST OF ENGLISH PROFICIENCY FOR TEACHERS AND PROCESS SKILLS TEST FOR GRADE 9 AND 10 TEACHERS TEACHING **SCIENCE AND MATHEMATICS**

TO

Chiefs, CID & SGOD

DEPS/SEPS/EPS/Coordinators/Section Heads

Public Schools District Supervisors Public Secondary School Heads

All Others Concerned

- The Department of Education through the Bureau of Educational Assessment (BEA) will conduct the 2017 TEST OF ENGLISH PROFICIENCY FOR TEACHERS AND PROCESS SKILLS TEST FOR GRADES 9 AND 10 TEACHERS teaching Science and Mathematics, on October 29, 2017 at 7:00 in the morning at the Negros Oriental High School.
- 2. Teacher examinees are directed to bring pencil lead No. 2, to be used during the examination. The test will be conducted in one batch only.
- Teacher examinees may be granted one (1) day service credit upon submission of a duly 3. accomplished DTR.
- For the information, guidance and compliance of all concerned. 4.

SALUSTIANO T. JIMENEZ, CESO VI OIC-Office of the Assistant Regional Director Concurrent, Schools Division Superintendent

2 5 OCT 2017



Subject: Re: NIR divisions returning to Reg.VII submission of TEPT-PST no. of test takers

From: Rachel Picardal (rachelpicardal@yahoo.com)

To: bea.ead@deped.gov.ph;

Date: Wednesday, 25 October 2017, 7:14

Thnx. Noted.

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

On Fri, Oct 20, 2017 at 6:41 PM, Education Assessment Division bea.ead@deped.gov.ph wrote:

Greetings!

We request the NIR divisions who were deactivated and have returned to Region VII, to kindly submit their reports on the number of Science and Mathematics teachers who will take the TEPT-PST for Grades 9 and 10. Your test date is forthcoming on October 29.

Thank you for your prompt response.

Best Regards,

BEA-EAD

This communication may contain confidential or privileged information, and is intended solely for the individual or entity to whom it is originally addressed. Any disclosure, copying, dissemination, or any action taken in reliance to it by others, other than the intended recipient, is strictly prohibited. The opinions, conclusions, and statements expressed in this message are those of the sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of the Department of Education.